
 

 

 

 

 
October 24, 2019 
 
 
 
RE:  Addendum #1 for 615 W LaSalle 

 
 
Attention contractors: 
 
Please note that the bid due date for 615 W LaSalle has been extended to Wednesday, 
Oct. 30, 2019 at 3:00P.    The prior due date was Monday, October 28, 2019. 
 
Also, please note that the 615 W LaSalle Lead Risk Assessment has been posted to the 
SBH website. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of addendum #1 on your bid form. 
 
Thank you and good luck! 
 
Best, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pat Lynch 
SBH Architect 
 

  

 

 

 


